Aleks Kosowicz

Our few remaining wild places and the species who call them home are more precious,
irreplaceable, and vital to the health of life on earth than ever before. Now more than ever, we
MUST protect every last one of them. Please use this as an opportunity to steer the cruise industry
toward sustainability and a more harmonious relationship with nature--ban the scrubbers, safeguard
our natural resources. It is possible; moreover, it is imperative that we do.



